Faith City Mission Volunteer-Student Protocol:


We appreciate you being here to serve the Mission for the benefit for our guests, and we want you to have the most positive experience as possible. Students, on the other hand, are here for a very specific program and have established parameters. OUR HOMELESS GUESTS DO NOT. Please feel free to engage and serve our guests. They love to visit. 

As a volunteer, it is likely that you will encounter our program students. They may have assigned duties in the kitchen, dining, and chapel areas.  These students will have a badge with their first name, identifying them as a “Student.” 

For your safety, and the safety of our students, Faith City Mission’s protocol is that there will not be fraternization between volunteer and student. 
Fraternization is not tolerated. For their protection, refrain from: 

· No one-on-one conversation 
· No volunteer and student should eat together
· No exchange of personal information between volunteer and student 

The students should not be sharing any personal information, and likewise for the volunteers. 

We would like to emphasize that your safety is our priority, as well as the protection of our students. If you feel uncomfortable or if these protocols have been breached, please notify a staff member so that it can be properly addressed.
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